

Strasbourg, 20 September 2021

Dear President,

I was shocked and deeply saddened to hear about the shooting at Perm State University on 20 September 2021, which has cost innocent lives.

At this tragic moment, please accept our condolences and our sympathy and solidarity with the families of the victims as well as our sincerest wishes for a prompt recovery to all those injured.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Pejčinović Burić

Mr Vladimir Putin
President of the Russian Federation

F - 67075 Strasbourg Cedex France

Tel. + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 51 + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 00

Fax: + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 99 + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 40